

Chestnut Hill Realty Celebrates 40th Anniversary

November 24, 2009 - Spotlights

Ed Zuker, CEO of Chestnut Hill Realty wishes to acknowledge

the community services, real estate organizations and many charities

that Chestnut Hill Realty employees have supported during the last forty years, especially:

Greater Boston Real Estate Board

Rental Housing Association

The Urban League of Eastern MA

Brookline Property Owners Association

West Roxbury YMCA

Temple Beth Avodah

B'nai B'rith Housing New England

Combined Jewish Philanthropies

Anti-Defamation League

JCHE

Hebrew Senior Life

Friends of New England Holocaust

Boston Irish Famine Memorial

Dana Farber - The Jimmy Fund

Alzheimer's Association

American Cancer Society

American Heart Association

American Red Cross

Price Rehabilitation Center

Lenny Zakim Fund

Brookline Community Fund

Homes for Our Troops

National MS Society

NE Home for Little Wanderers

Little Leagues (in several towns)

Toys for Tots

Cystic Fibrosis

Children's Hospital Boston

Brookline High School

Rosie's Place

Pine Street Inn

Project Bread

Special Olympics
World Unity
United Way
Brain Tumor Society
Make-A-Wish Foundation
Globe Santa
Community Fire Departments

Cradles 2 Crayons Easter Seals

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540